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May 8, 2013 
 
Jay Gewin 
City of Key West Utilities Manager 
3140 Flagler Avenue 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
Re: Request for Contract Renewal,  
 Master Agreement to Furnish Solid Waste Consulting Services 
KCI Project No.: 120-01.00 
 
Dear Mr. Gewin: 
 
Kessler Consulting, Inc. (KCI) respectfully requests that the City of Key West renew the above-referenced 
contract.  This renewal will enable KCI to continue providing solid waste consulting assistance to the 
City, including completion of the recently approved Task Order 2 to assist with procuring solid waste 
collection services. 

KCI looks forward to continuing our working relationship with the City.  Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Kessler Consulting, Inc. 

 
Mitch Kessler 
President 
 
 


